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COMMUNICATION
COUNCIL - October 20, 2021
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca CW (Clsd) - Report No. 47, Item 3
To: Adelina Bellisario
Subject: FW: [External] Vaughan Centre Properties Limited
Date: October-13-21 11:37:45 AM
-----Original Message-----

From: PAUL WHITE ||| -

Sent: Wednesday, October 13, 2021 9:45 AM

To: Rosanna DeFrancesca <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>; Maurizio Bevilacqua
<Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>; Gino Rosati <Gino.Rosati@vaughan.ca>; Linda Jackson
<Linda.Jackson@vaughan.ca>; Marilyn Iafrate <Marilyn.Iafrate@vaughan.ca>

Cc: Mario Ferri <Mario.Ferri@vaughan.ca>; Tony Carella <Tony.Carella@vaughan.ca>; Sandra Yeung Racco
<Sandra.Racco@vaughan.ca>; Alan Shefman <Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca>; Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Vaughan Centre Properties Limited

Councillors

I am writing this email to ask you to uphold your commitment and reject the development application for a 7 story.
139 unit condominium at 4101 Rutterford Road Woodbridge, Ontario.

Its startling that a builder is allowed to dictate to the city how they are going to proceed with the proposed
development. This issue effects our community and the whole region in the future. If they succeed every small plaza
in ever community in Vaughan will be allowed to build a condo.

Meeting with the city regarding this proposed development should allow the community to be present. Its sad again
that the faith of our community is being decided without our involvement.

The city made a commitment to the community for OLT hearing to be held and due process followed. Instead have
closed door sessions and builders that want to circumvent the system for there own greed.

Regards
Paul White CPA CA
Tel



